
 

July 30, 2023 - Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

In the Hospital  

 If you or someone you know will be going in the hos-

pital please call the office, or have a family member 

or hospital chaplain call for you. Federal privacy laws 

prevent hospitals from notifying us.     
 

In Case of Emergency   

Please call Fr. Mark’s cell phone directly  

at 770-365-5200 in emergency situations. 

Mass Intentions 

July 29 - People of the Parish  

July 30 - People of the Parish 

        First Reading Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14  

        Second Reading 2 Peter 1:16-19 

        Gospel  Matthew 17:1-9  

Transfigured in glory, the Son of Man has received 

kingship and dominion. He will come again in glory. 

Readings for Next Sunday, August 6 

Nursery 

Sheron Williams is available to provide care for     

children whose parents wish to drop them off at the 

nursery before Mass. The nursery is open 8:45 A.M. -

10:15 A.M. Please remember that the nursery is open 

year-year round and is available this summer. 

Pope Francis’ July Prayer Intention 

For World Youth Day. We pray the World 

Youth Day in Lisbon will help young people 

to live and witness the Gospel in their own 

lives.  

Volunteers Needed 

We are in need of lectors, altar servers, and sacris-

tans. Prayerfully consider if God is calling you to one 

of these ministries. See Fr. Mark for more details. 

Happy Anniversary! 

39 yrs. on August 4 - Susan and Glenn Brace 

39 yrs. on August 4 - Jeanne and Mark Murphy 

               July 31 - Caroline Estes 

               August 4 - Sherma Dorsey  

               August 4 - David Lamb  

Hot Meals Ministry 

Hot Meals Ministry is always in need of more volun-

teers. Pease consider signing up 

on SignUpGenius via olmcc.com 

for a slot anytime from 1:00 P.M. - 

3:30 P.M. on Mondays, or you can show up at Shuler 

Hall to see what it’s all about and assist as needed. 

Thanks to your generous support both physically and 

financially.  

Online Giving 

Love, serve, and give generously this summer. Our 

parish offers Online Giving as an additional option to 

support our ongoing mission, ministries, and         

programs. Your generosity and support make our 

church’s work possible! Visit olmcc.com to sign up 

and get started today. You may also contact the 

church office if you need with enrollment or have 

questions.  

No Men’s Bible Study 

There will be no Men’s Bible Study on Tuesday,       

August 1. Men’s Bible Study will resume on Tuesday, 

August 8 at 6:30 A.M. in Shuler Hall.  

No Men’s Group Dinner 

There will ne no Men’s Group Dinner this month as 

our Men’s Group will be hosting our Summer Family 

Cookout on Sunday, August 6 from 5:00 P.M.-8:00 

P.M. at Shuler Hall.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c054ba9ae2ea2f49-hotmeals
http://olmcc.com/online-giving/


 

Welcome to Our Lady of the Mount Catholic Church 

 

Prayer List 

Please contact aperry@olmcc.com, to request 

names be added or removed from the Prayer 

List. Thanks for your cooperation.  

      Mark Anderson 

      Bob Coleman 

      Sharon Collins  

      Marti Corley 

      Mary Crimmins 

      Hollis Davenport 

      Scott DiPaolo  

      Haley Frierson 

      Franklin Haney  

      Julia Jones 

     Allen Lupton 

     Jeff Messinger   

     Peter Millichap  

     Samra Mims   

     Margaret Nelson  

     Eddie Parks 

     Marilyn Shelton  

     Joseph Shramko 

     Sheron Williams 

     Bill Young 

OLMCC Food Pantry Donations 

Our non-perishable food donations box is now        

located in the side narthex in the blue container. Your 

donations help to keep the OLMCC food pantry  

stocked, enabling our parish to support Chattanooga 

area tent communities, anyone in need, and Dade 

County blessings boxes. 

We also accept financial donations to help support 

Hot Meals Ministry. Just write “Hot Meals” on the 

memo line if donating by check. 

To Gather & Grow Update 

The current status of our capital Campaign:  

Authorized amount incl HVAC:      $  3,190,826 

Collected to date:         $  3,014,430 

STILL NEEDED:               $    176,396 

Collection Last Week 
 

Offertory, July 22 & 23 :             $         3,547 

Liturgical Minister Schedules                                 

Saturday, August 5 

   Lector:  Tony Towns  

 Altar Server: Volunteer Needed 

Sunday, August 6 

  Lector:  Andy Stockett 

 Altar Server: Whit Boehm 

Hope House 

We are still assisting in the renovation of the upstairs 

portion of Hope House in Trenton. You may make 

donations to OLMCC (write “Hope House” on the 

memo line of checks). This space will allow women in 

the process of changing their lives for the better to be 

reunited (potentially) with a child or children while 

going through the program Hope House provides. 

Summer Family Cookout 

Please mark your calendars for our summer family 

cookout, hosted by the Men’s Group on Sunday,     

August 6 from 5:00 P.M.-8:00 P.M. at Shuler Hall. Stay 

tuned for details in the coming weeks.  

Centering Prayer Group 

The Centering Prayer Group now meets from 4:00-

5:00 P.M. on Zoom every Monday. Please reach out    

to Susan Brace for the Zoom link. Contact Angelese 

Mackey, amackey@olmcc.com, for Susan’s contact 

information. 

2023 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 

The Archbishop’s Annual Appeal continues through-

out 2023 and donations and pledges may be        

made online at www.archatl.com/appeal/make-a-

gift. Be certain you choose Our Lady of the Mount in 

Lookout Mountain as your home parish so we are 

credited with your donation amount.  

mailto:aperry@olmcc.com?subject=OLMCC%20-%20Prayer%20List
mailto:amackey@olmcc.om?subject=Susan%20Brace%20Contact%20Info
https://donate.archatl.com/donation-form-annual-appeal?fid=Qu4aOAYCyl4%3d&fdesc=9pNs98XbglV0muR0Nj5%2bPD6%2fe6TkgUfiI2EXqMkEPyc%3d
https://donate.archatl.com/donation-form-annual-appeal?fid=Qu4aOAYCyl4%3d&fdesc=9pNs98XbglV0muR0Nj5%2bPD6%2fe6TkgUfiI2EXqMkEPyc%3d

